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I am sending this email in relation to the proposed building of houses in Hillview Place.
This is shocking and unbelievable that you think that the council can take away this piece
of ground which is used by the children that live already in Hillview and is also used by
people walking their dogs.

You have not even taken into consideration the old people that live opposite the proposed
site. These people are starting to panic and that is not good for these vulnerable
frightened pensioners, this is unacceptable that you feel you can upset the residents of
Hillview.

What about the piece of ground that Halls use to have, use that and leave our
neighbourhood alone.

Who's pocket will be lined in this transaction, totally unbelieveable.

Please advise when there is a meeting regarding this and I personally will go to every
door in the surrounding area and get all residents to oppose and attend this meeting.

I am also shocked that not all residents have not been made aware of this, another lack of
communication from the council.

I bet Fiona McBrierty does not live any were near this proposed site.

Yours angrily
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